NHS

Hampshire and Isle of Wight

PRIMARY CARE CONFIDENTIAL “SAFE
SPACE” ONLINE SESSIONS

Our general practice staff survey results tells us that37% of staff
experienced at least one incident of harassment, bullying or
abuse from patients, service users, their relatives orother
members of the public in the last 12 months

We are running three confidential ‘safe space’ online sessions
for anyone in primary care (including GP, pharmacy, dentistry,
optometry) to come and talk about yours and others
experiences to help us shape actions for change going
forward.

The sessions are taking place on:

e Wednesday 29th January 2025 (1 - 2:15pm)
e Tuesday 4th February 2025 (7 - 8pm)

e Wednesday 5th March 2025 (1 - 2:15pm)

To sign up for a session
use this QR code:



